
 

March 27, 2024 

To:  Fleet Customers 

Subject:  Fleet Order Cut Off – 24MY Dodge Durango Pursuit 

 

Due to unprecedented demand, Stellantis Fleet must announce the order cut off effective 
Friday, April 12th, at close of business, for the following model:      

• 24MY Dodge Durango Pursuit 

Stellantis Fleet will attempt to accommodate all orders submitted on time, defined by your 
time zones order sweep on the above listed dates, however, cannot guarantee production nor 
offer price protection.   

Additionally, orders with valid agency issued purchase orders will be prioritized over 
inventory/stock orders. 

We thank you in advance for your continuing support and business. 

 

Jeff Kommor  

Vice President – Stellantis BTB Sales & Operations 

 


